
Information for Donating to the 
7th Biennial Lake Superior Youth Symposium, May 10 – 13, 2007 

At Bay Cliff Health Camp, Big Bay, Michigan 
 

 
                    

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Great Lakes Center for Youth Development has offered to serve as fiscal agent for the symposium. 
Checks should be payable to the “Great Lakes Center for Youth Development” (GLCYD). The Great 
Lakes Center for Youth Development is a 501(c)3 organization, and donations are tax-deductible. 
 

Donations and program support will be acknowledged on the Lake Superior Youth Symposium 
website: http://wupcenter.mtu.edu/education/lake_superior_symposium/index.html 

with a link to your website, if desired. 
 

Contributions received before March 1, 2007, will be acknowledged in the  
2007 Lake Superior Youth Symposium program that will be given to all conference attendees. 

 
Lake Superior Youth Symposium Donation Form (Please submit with your donation) 
 

Please make checks payable to:  
Great Lakes Center for Youth Development (GLCYD) 
Memo line: 2007 Lake Superior Youth Symposium (LSYS) 

Mail donations to: 
Great Lakes Center for Youth Development, 307 S. Front St., Marquette, MI  49855 

....................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................  

Name of organization or individual making donation: 

________________________________________________________________________________   
(as it should appear in the program and on the website) 

Address to send receipt: 

Street: __________________________________________________________________________  

City: ____________________________________________________________________________  

State, Zip: _______________________________________________________________________  

Amount of donation: ______________________________________________________________  

Website for your organization:______________________________________________________  

Thank you for your support. 

Action for a Superior Future 

Photos from 2001 Symposium at MTU 

Donations will support 
supplies, guest presenters, 
and transportation for field 
trips during the symposium. 
 
Administrative support is 
provided at no cost by the 
Glenn T. Seaborg 
Mathematics and Science 
Center at Northern 
Michigan University and 
by the Great Lakes Center 
for Youth Development. 
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